
December 22, 2016 

Robert Weatherly 
Tennessee Society of CPAs  
201 Powell Place 
Brentwood, TN 37027 

Dear Mr. Weatherly: 

On December 21, 2016 the AICPA Peer Review Board Oversight Task Force accepted the report and 
letter of procedures and observations on the most recent oversight visit for the Tennessee Society of 
CPAs, the administering entity for the AICPA Peer Review Program, and the administering entity’s 
response thereto. A copy of this acknowledgement, the two oversight visit documents, and your 
response have now been posted to the AICPA Peer Review Program Web site.   

The next state oversight visit will be in 2018. 

The AICPA Peer Review Board appreciates your cooperation and efforts in making the peer review 
program a success.  

Sincerely,  

Debra Seefeld

Debra Seefeld, Chair 
Oversight Task Force  
AICPA Peer Review Board 

cc: Brad Floyd, CAE, President/CEO 
      Katie Cheek, Membership Services Associate  
      Laurel Gron, AICPA Peer Review Program Technical Manager 
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